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SugarHouse Casino Awarded License to 

Build on Riparian Lands

Commerce Department Decision Ensures Public Access to the Waterfront

PHILADELPHIA: HSP Gaming, LP, the developer of the SugarHouse Casino, today welcomed the decision of the City of Philadelphia’s Commerce Department granting it permission to build on riparian lands at their Delaware Avenue site. SugarHouse’s application to build on the riparian lands was widely supported by members of the neighboring community, by organized labor, by members of the business community, and by the Governor of Pennsylvania.


The following is a statement from Bob Sheldon, the President of SugarHouse Casino, on today’s decision.

“We are extremely pleased by the Commerce Department’s decision because it will ensure that there will be public access to the waterfront at the SugarHouse Casino.  From our earliest conversations with our neighbors, they have expressed a desire for public access and we have listened to them, even modifying our original proposal to grant greater access.  

With today’s decision, we believe we are one step closer to beginning construction and creating new jobs and generating much needed tax revenues for the city and commonwealth.”


On October 29th, SugarHouse filed an application with the City of Philadelphia requesting permission to build on the riparian lands.  On November 15, 2007, the Commerce Department held a public hearing to hear testimony regarding SugarHouse’s application.  Public testimony ran 3-to-1 in favor of SugarHouse’s request.

About HSP Gaming 

HSP Gaming is a limited partnership created to bring gaming to Philadelphia through development of the SugarHouse Casino.  Collectively, the partners bring more than 100 years of development and community experience to the project, having developed, constructed, and operated casinos, luxury hotels, and other hospitality businesses around the world, including Niagara Fallsview Casino Resort, the Pennsylvania Convention Center, Water Tower Place in Chicago, Hyatt Regency Philadelphia at Penn’s Landing, and many Four Seasons Hotels, including Philadelphia, Chicago, and Sydney, Australia.  For more information, please visit www.sugarhousecasino.com. 
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